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Miller-Johnson, Lavine

From: Chan, Esther

Sent: 22 February 2017 13:41

To: Miller-Johnson, Lavine

Subject: FW: 773 Harrow Road, Wembley HA0 2LW

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

 
 

From: Chan, Esther  

Sent: 19 October 2016 16:51 
To: 'CHITHIRA JEEVANANANTHAN' 

Cc: Miller-Johnson, Lavine 
Subject: RE: 773 Harrow Road, Wembley HA0 2LW 

 
Dear Mr Rasitharan, 
 
Further to our telephone conversation today, please can you answer my below query in writing. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Esther Chan 
Licensing Inspector 
Planning, Transportation & Licensing 
Brent Council 
 
0208 937 5303 
 
www.brent.gov.uk 
 

From: Chan, Esther  

Sent: 12 October 2016 13:59 

To: 'CHITHIRA JEEVANANANTHAN' 
Cc: Miller-Johnson, Lavine 

Subject: RE: 773 Harrow Road, Wembley HA0 2LW 
Importance: High 

 
Dear Mr Rasitharan, 
 
It has been noted that the premise was open until 1:15hrs on Saturday 8th October 2016. Please can you 
explain why you opened past your permitted hours as per your premise licence? 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Esther Chan 
Licensing Inspector 
Planning, Transportation & Licensing 
Brent Council 
 
0208 937 5303 
 
www.brent.gov.uk 
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From: Chan, Esther  

Sent: 30 September 2016 10:43 

To: 'CHITHIRA JEEVANANANTHAN' 
Cc: Business Licence; Legister, Linda; Licensing Police; Patel, Yogini 

Subject: RE: 773 Harrow Road, Wembley HA0 2LW 
Importance: High 

Dear Mr Rasitharan, 

Thank you for your email. 

We do not have engineers to obtain the CCTV recordings, it is the responsibility of the premise licence 
holder to supply this to us. Whilst the installation of CCTV  and provision of CCTV recordings is not a 
condition on your premise licence, we would strongly suggest that you have CCTV in a good working 
condition and recordings are kept for 31 days in order to uphold the licensing objections. Please find 
attached guidance on CCTV from the home office, which I hope you find useful. 

As discussed during my visit on Tuesday 27th September 2016, as the licensee and DPS, you are expected 
to know all the conditions on the premises licence and to have made provisions with staff to ensure that 
none of the licensing conditions are breached. You are also required to know the hours you are authorised 
for the licensable activities you have been granted by the Licensing Authority. 

May I also remind you that your application for the variation of your premises licence had been rejected. As 
per the attached email from the licensing team on 27th September 2016, we cannot proceed with your 
application until you have provided all the relevant documents and amendments, which is required by 
Friday 14th October 2016.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require further clarification/information. 

Kind Regards 

Esther Chan 
Licensing Inspector 
Planning, Transportation & Licensing 
Brent Council 

0208 937 5303 

www.brent.gov.uk 

From: CHITHIRA JEEVANANANTHAN 

Sent: 29 September 2016 12:39 

To: Chan, Esther 

Subject: Re: 773 Harrow Road, Wembley HA0 2LW 

Attention : Ms Esther Chan, 

Re: 773 Harrow Road, Wembley, Middlesex, HA0 2LW 

I write in reference our discussion in regards to the CCTV footage, few weeks back engineers came to the 

shop, did some repairs due to the same faulty in the system. 

I am trying get the footage but I am finding difficulty, I have called the engineers to come assist me in this 

regards and waiting for his response,  

In the meantime, if you could kindly sent your engineers to obtain the recording from my computer, would 

very much appreciate. 



3

Kind Regards, 

Gunasingam Rasitharan 




